Quotation for the (Hungarian) press



On the occasion of the  Quark Matter 2005 conference, Budapest

W. A. Zajc, the spokesperson (scientific leader) of the PHENIX experiment wrote the followings about the Quark Matter 2005 conference

„There is a long tradition of outstanding science by Hungarian physicists,

and there should be no surprise that this has also been true in the rapidly

developing and very exciting field of relativistic heavy ion physics. As

spokesperson of the PHENIX collaboration at RHIC, I was very pleased to have

such talented scientists express an interest in our international

collaboration. By working with Prof. Tamas Csorgo, we made it possible for

Hungarian physicists to participate in this experiment at Brookhaven

National Laboratory in the United States. This has been an excellent

investment for all involved, and Hungarian physicists contributed in many

ways to the excellent new results from RHIC that PHENIX has presented at

this superb conference. „

For the originality of this quotation the warranty is given by

                                        Csörgő, Tamás

                                        Co-chair, Quark Matter 2005

                                        csorgo@sunserv.kfki.hu
Az eredeti szöveg:

"There is a long tradition of outstanding science by Hungarian physicists,

and there should be no surprise that this has also been true in the rapidly

developing and very exciting field of relativistic heavy ion physics. As

spokesperson of the PHENIX collaboration at RHIC, I was very pleased to have

such talented scientists express an interest in our international

collaboration. By working with Prof. Tamas Csorgo, we made it possible for

Hungarian physicists to participate in this experiment at Brookhaven

National Laboratory in the United States. This has been an excellent

investment for all involved, and Hungarian physicists contributed in many

ways to the excellent new results from RHIC that PHENIX has presented at

this superb conference."

